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 [LETTERHEAD OF NUKISSIORFIIT] 

 

 

ConsultaƟon response to the draŌ EIA and VSB statement regarding the Nalunaq gold mine project 

On 5 January 2024, the Mineral Resources Authority sent material regarding draŌ EIA and VSB statement 
regarding the Nalunaq gold mine project, with a consultaƟon deadline of 1 March 2024. 

 

 
Nukissiorfiit has the following general comments on the hearing:  

• The affected area is outside Nukissiorfiit's supply area, which is why it is assessed that the project will not 
affect operaƟons in the surrounding seƩlements.  

• Nukissiorfiit perceives it as posiƟve that a hydropower plant will be constructed and will follow the studies 
for this with great interest. 

 


